
 
 

STATEMENT BY THE FIJI DEVELOPMENT BANK (FDB) 
 

The Fiji Development Bank (FDB) is closely monitoring the COVID-19 situation and advises that the Bank 

has put in place measures to ensure business continuity and prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

 

The FDB Acting Chief Executive Officer, Mr. Saiyad Hussain, said that the health and well-being of our 

customers and staff remain top priority for the Bank and response measures have come into effect to ensure 

business continuity.  

 

For the moment, the Bank will continue with business as normal and will ensure that the wellbeing of our 

staff and those with whom we interact are protected. 

 

In order to minimize physical contact and service disruptions, Customers are requested to make only 

essential visits to our branches. These would include making repayments for those who do not have access 

to our loan repayment options via internet banking or MPAISA Money Transfer. Customers are encouraged 

to contact their portfolio officers via telephone or email.  

 

The Bank would be accepting soft copy of proposals and application forms where necessary. Our general 

email address is info@fdb.com.fj  

 

Our staff would be taking preventative measures such as use of masks and politely avoiding handshakes 

and any other form of physical contact while greeting customers.  

 

We look forward to your understanding in this matter.  

 

Details of online banking and MPaisa Money Transfer is available on https://www.fdb.com.fj/customer-

payment-options/  

 

-Ends- 

 

Visit our website www.fdb.com.fj  or official Facebook Page for further details. 

Email: info@fdb.com.fj  

 

Date: 19 March 2020  
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